GRACE MENG
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
Washington, D.C. 20515

April 2020

Dear Queens B’nai B’rith Housing Staff,

On behalf of the people of the Sixth Congressional District of New York, please accept
my heartfelt gratitude for your stalwart and courageous service during the COVID-19 Pandemic.
Your impassioned work and selflessness in caring for those most vulnerable to Coronavirus will
never be forgotten. You are on the frontlines and essential.

Over the years, people like you have demonstrated exemplary dedication and
involvement in the lives of residents and in our greater Queens community. It is clear that you
have immersed yourself in fulfilling your duties to meet the critical needs of our seniors and
continue to rise to meet the new challenges presented by this pandemic.

Thank you again for your pivotal work in improving the general welfare of our nursing
homes, seniors, families, and community-at-large. Although this crisis is not yet over, rest
assured that I will continue to advocate, and fight alongside you to help meet the needs of your
facility and its residents. Please know that you are not alone. My team and I are here for you.
We will get through this — together.

Please know that my office is always available to you as a resource and as a partner.
Please be well and stay safe.

Sincerely,

G

Grace Meng
Member of Congress
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